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WATER DISTRICT NO. 49 
KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON 

 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL BOARD MEETING  

 
Notice is hereby given that the Water District No. 49 Board of Commissioners has scheduled a 
Special Board meeting to be held on Wednesday, March 1, 2023, at 5:00 p.m.   
 
The business to be conducted is described as follows: Discussion of the draft SPU water contract 
and related legal issues. 

 
All or portions of the meeting may be held in an execution session pursuant to RCW 
42.30.110(1)(i). 
 
 
      Raymond Brickell, President 
      Board of Commissioners   


